June 8, 2001

To the Honorable Common Council

Of the City of Milwaukee

Room 205 – City Hall


Re:
Communication from Attorneys Styler, Kostich, LeBell 



& Dobroski, LLP



on behalf Amos Moore, Jr. & Barbara Moore



C.I. File No. 01-L-46

Dear Council Members:


We return the enclosed document which has been filed with the City Clerk and ask that it be introduced and referred to the Committee on Judiciary & Legislation with the following recommendation.


Claimants, Amos Moore, Jr. and Barbara Moore, 5748 North 68th Street, Milwaukee, WI 53218 through their attorneys Styler, Kostich, LeBell & Dobroski, LLP, 735 West Wisconsin Avenue, Suite 800, Milwaukee, WI 53233 allege on November 22, 2000 the Milwaukee Fire Department failed to extricate Mr. Moore from a burning vehicle in a timely manner.  They claim injuries and pain and suffering in the amount of $1,985,000.00.


The Milwaukee Fire Department records indicate they were summoned to claimants’ residence to extinguish a fire in their garage.  The fire personnel on the scene began to extinguish the flames.  Shortly after arrival, firefighters became aware of an individual inside a burning automobile adjacent to the garage.  The individual was promptly extricated and conveyed via ambulance from the scene.
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The Milwaukee Fire Department followed proper procedures in this matter and, as such, the City cannot accept any liability in this matter.  Accordingly, we recommend that this claim be denied.








Very truly yours,








GRANT F. LANGLEY








City Attorney








MICHAEL G. TOBIN








Assistant City Attorney
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Enclosure

